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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

ONLINE SAFETY – YEAR 4 

 

This term, our e-safety focus has been ‘The Key to Keywords’.  In particular, we have 

been thinking about which keywords will give us the best search results.  We learnt how 

to experiment with different keyword searches and compare our results.  As well as this, 

we gained understanding of how to refine our searches by using multiple words, 

synonyms, and alternative words and phrases.  As a year group, we are now much more 

confident using a range of strategies to increase the accuracy of our keyword searches. 

 

From 4M, 4T, Mrs McPherson and Miss Taylor 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Why not have a go at creating a family agreement (with help from the NSPCC)? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Creating a family agreement is a great way to start talking about online safety.  It'll help 

your child understand what behaviour is appropriate when they're online.  And they'll 

know who they can turn to if they are ever worried about anything they see or do.  

Download and print the NSPCC’s agreement template to get started: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/online-safety/share-aware-family-

agreement.pdf 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/online-safety/share-aware-family-agreement.pdf
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/globalassets/documents/online-safety/share-aware-family-agreement.pdf

